
From: Ashley Taylor  
Sent: March 25, 2021 8:19 AM 
To: Residential Zoning <residentialzoning@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Secondary suites  
 
Hello,  
 
I was reviewing your secondary suite policies and it appears that secondary suites will not be permitted 
access via the side or rear yards. I think that secondary suites should be permitted access via the side 
and rear yards. Some houses have existing side entrances that are perfectly setup for a secondary suite 
and it would not change the look of the house or neighbourhood. It will also bring more housing options 
online without restrictions.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Ashley  
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